Dear Councillor

The proposal for the relocation of the city's market to a refurbishment of Westgate House is an attractive and exciting idea which I would like you to support. This is one of the most positive ideas for the re-booting of the city centre I have seen for years.

The redevelopment of the former Beales' building would give a kick-start to the long awaited North Westgate area regeneration.

What is needed is funding for a feasibility study and a small bit of the £25 million Towns Deal offered to Peterborough by the Government would surely be money well spents.

Please push for this with your fellow City Councillors, because I am concerned the developers will want to push for a development scheme which consists entirely of residential apartments, rather than what is best for Peterborough and its residents.

Yours sincerely,